
Joint statement on the revision of the
Posting of Workers Directive

Joint statement by European Parliament Co-Rapporteurs Elisabeth Morin-
Chartier and Agnes Jongerius, Bulgarian Deputy Minister for Labour and Social
Policy Zornitsa Roussinova and Commissioner for Employment, Social Affairs,
Skills and Labour Mobility Marianne Thyssen on the revision of the Posting of
Workers Directive:

After intensive negotiations this evening we, the negotiators on behalf of
the European Parliament, the Council and Commission, are satisfied to have
covered all issues during the 7th trilogue meeting. We reached a common
understanding on the contours of a possible agreement on the revision of the
Posting of Workers Directive. We believe that the proposed package agreement
on the table is balanced. The possible agreement establishes the principle of
equal pay for equal work on the same place, whilst providing more legal
certainty for both workers and employers.

We will now present the results of our negotiations within our respective
institutions and will do our utmost to secure the mandates necessary for the
final conclusion.

We will hold a joint press point on 1 March 2018 at 10 AM in the Justus
Lipsius press room.
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